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Suggested Condensed Induction Service
This condensed service is a great option for Sabbath morning between Sabbath School and the church service. 
The Pledge and Law banners and Adventurer flag should be displayed and all Adventurers and staff should wear 
their full dress uniform.

The Induction service is a special time in the Adventurer year when in front of family and friends we welcome 
new members into the ______________ Adventurer Club. At each step of the Adventurer’s experience they 
learn new things that enhance their growth. Our curriculum is based on four areas:
1. My God     
2. My Self      
3. My Family       
4. My World

During the Adventurer years they develop a better understanding of spiritual things, physical things, and the 
world of nature around them. It is into this program that the inductees today wish to become a member.

Many of the principles that the Adventurers strive to live by are illustrated by the words of our Pledge and 
Law. At this time we will lead the Adventurers in their Pledge and Law.

(An Adventurer leads the recitation of the Pledge and Law.) 

We will now light the Spirit of Adventurer candles. (Note: make sure the 
batteries are charged!)

This candle is working to light the room, but with the help of those joining, 
additional light will be spread. At this time we would like to induct the 
Adventurers that will be entering at the Little Lamb level, as well as those 
who are new to the __________ Adventurer Club. Please come up as your 
name is called and receive your candle, adding your light to the others busy 
working here in (name of town/city).

(Call up new Adventurer members and new staff by name. Put on their 
Adventurer neckerchief and slide.)

Now their lights are also burning brightly, helping to spread God’s love 
whereever they may be.

As the director of the ____________ Adventurer Club, we declare that by the lighting of your candles you 
have accepted the principles of Adventurer ministries and are accepted as full members of the _____________ 
Adventurer Club.

We would ask that the families of the inductees come forward at this time as we have a prayer of dedication 
for our newest members.

(Prayer of dedication.)

Because of safety 
issues Adventist 
Risk Management 
does not allow for 
wax candles to be lit during 
the Induction, Investiture, 
or other Adventurer 
programs. You can use 
battery operated candles or 
copy a picture of a candle or 
lamp and cut it out for your 
program. You don’t have to 
use a candle—think of other 
options that can convey the 
same important message of 
sharing God’s love.


